
Our President Nalla had written an article that was published in 

The Business Times today (26th July 2022) urging the Monetary 

Authority of Singapore to make it mandatory for SGX Listed 

Companies to have Hybrid AGMs with live investor participation. 

This will certainly help to protect Investor interests especially 

retail investors. 


